
 

INTER HOUSE POSTER MAKING ACTIVITY – 2018 
 (JUNIOR SCHOOL) 

SAY ‘NO’ TO CRACKERS 
 
As the festival of lights knocks our door, a wave of excitement runs through 
everyone and everywhere. Along with it, also surfaces a fear, of choking breath 
due to high levels of pollution, amongst the people. 
To reinforce the thought of celebrating a smog free Diwali, to make it a happy, 
breathable festival, an Inter House poster making activity was held for classes 
IV and V on 8th October, 2018. 
The enthusiasm and determination of the young environment sensitive children, 
to say a 'NO' to burn crackers, stood out crystal clear with the ideas and slogans 
they portrayed on the posters. 
The posters when put up in the corridors set the right aura for the festive yet 
thoughtful celebrations. 
 
 

         
 

         


